
 

 

Police Committee 

10-24-18 

 

 

Members Present:  Kenneth Rathje, Jerald Ignash & Darin Sprague 

Others Present:  Jamie Learman & Chief Kyle Romzek 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 

 

The committee recommended reducing the part time hours during the winter months.  They did not want 

any part time usage from Labor Day until Memorial Day, for the winter months, with the exception of 

special events.  This policy will be reviewed again in one month. 

 

They also discussed with the Chief school patrols and general public relations in the City. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                       Kenneth Rathje, Chairperson 

 


